
Subject: An email from The Office of Commercial Counsellor, Embassy of The Republic of Turkey in 
Dhaka Bangladesh. 

 Dear Sir/Madam, 

 It is my great pleasure to inform you that following our letter to your reputed organization on 13th February 2018 
regarding Buyer’s Mission Program in Turkey, a number of new Buyer Mission Programs have been announced and the 
updated list has been enclosed with this email. 

The enclosed updated Buyer Mission Programs are basically scheduled as, (i) briefing, (ii) B2B Meetings, (iii) visit to 
exhibition and factories. In each Buyer Mission Program there are participations from more than 40 countries from all over 
the world and the accommodation costs (5-star Hotel + breakfast) of the participants are covered by the Turkish Side. The 
participants shall be from the managerial level of their companies and shall fill up the enclosed Application Form that to 
be communicated to The Office of The Commercial Counsellor of The Turkish Embassy in Dhaka via email 
(to dakka@ekonomi.gov.tr) before the application deadline which is indicated in the enclosed list of programs for each 
event.  

 In this regard, it is kindly requested to your Esteemed Chamber to circulate and share the enclosed updated ‘Buyer 
Mission Programs’ list and ‘Application Form’ with your members interested to participate in such events and wants to 
explore business opportunities with Turkey. We do believe that, such events are good opportunities to improve our 
bilateral trade and your collaboration in this regard will be appreciated.  

 Sincerely yours, 

Murat YARAT 
Commercial Counsellor 

Embassy of the Republic of Turkey 
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